



Catholic Primary School Birchanger Road London SE25 5BN

Headteacher **Noel Campbell**  Tel: (020) 8654 3006

24 May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

For Arts week, year 2 will be taking part in a Music workshop at the **Horniman** Museum 'Musical Instruments from around the world'. This is part of our Arts week around the world topic.

Date: Wednesday 8th June 2022

We will be taking part in a special workshop looking at instruments from the museum's collection, therefore we ask for a £1.50 contribution via ParentPay.

We will be travelling by 197 bus to the museum (picked up from Woodside Green, arriving next to the museum in Forest Hill). We will need to leave school by 8.45am so please ensure you drop off your child by 8.30am. You will need to use the main school entrance on Becket Close at this time. We should arrive back to school before the normal end of day.

Please make sure your child brings a packed lunch in accordance with our school lunch policy. Children will also need to be in full school uniform but will not need to bring in their book bags.

If you would like to volunteer to help on this trip, please let Miss Bird and Miss Earl know.

We look forward to having fun making music,

The year 2 team and Mrs Longhurst (Music coordinator)

